
Generac Power Systems 
S45W29290 Highway 59 P: (262) 544-4811 
Waukesha, WI 53189 W: www.Generac.com 

 

Dear Generac Certified Installer,  
  
 

As part of our commitment to quality, innovation and safety, we are continuously working to enhance our 
product offering and, as a result, are introducing the new SnapRS802, the next-generation rapid shutdown 
device.   
 

This new model was designed and engineered to help optimize and enhance the performance of PWRcell 
solar + storage systems.  
 

The new SnapRS802:   
 

• Has been designed to replace the RS801, drastically increasing performance and reliability 

• Has been tested in extreme heat, and corrosive moisture conditions with exceptional results 

• Exceeds the UL 1741 requirements for reliability and safety 
• Is compatible with solar panels up to 12 Amp ISC STC (15 Amps at maximum current)   

 
We are committed to making the transition to SnapRS802s as seamless as possible. Please continue to work 
with your local Generac Clean Energy Sales Representative to submit technical support tickets regarding sites 
impacted by the PVRSS Lockout code. 
 

We are excited to bring this next-generation safety device to the market and look forward to continuing to work 
with you for years to come.   
  
 
 

Thank you,  

  
 

Keith Marett  
 

President  
 

Generac Clean Energy  
 


